## Consider Policies Committee Recommendation Regarding the Adoption of Proposed Revisions to Local Board Policies and Regulations

Prior to the Regular Meeting, the Board held a Policies Committee Meeting where Staff presented proposed revisions to Local Board Policies and regulations in:

• Section B – Local Governance (BGC)

Ms. Carolyn Sunseri, Policies Committee Chairperson, will present a report of that meeting and the Committee's recommendation for Board consideration.

A copy of the policy follows with the proposed revisions.